
Reedsville News 

911 in the Reedsville Area 
 

Recently there have been concerns about 911 in 
the Reedsville area.  Please be sure to stay calm 
when dialing 911, it will take over 6 seconds  

before the dispatcher will receive the call.  It has 
to go through an eight step process to be received 
by the dispatcher.  Dispatch will then pick up no 
later than 10 seconds.  They will then dispatch the 
proper rescue authorities to the area in need of 
help.  Any questions on the concern please call 

Mike Pautz at 754-4350.  Thank you. 

News from the Reedsville Fire Department 
I would like to thank all the people that supported 
our brat fry on April 11th.  It was a huge success, 
and yes we will order more steak sandwiches for 
next year.  The fire department had 5 calls in the 
month of March.  One was a chimney fire on Taus 
Road.  Another was a garage fire in Reedsville.   
We assisted the Wayside Fire Department with a  
chimney fire.  A call went out in the Village of 
Reedsville with something burning in a building.  
It was an amplifier overheating.  The final call was 
to assist the First Responders with an all terrain  
vehicle accident in the town of Rockland.   

The Fire Department would like to thank Bob Beyer 
for 27 years of service on the Reedsville Fire  

Department.  Bob retired on March 31, 2009.  The 
Fire Department has put Jeff Christle on as a new 

member in April.  Welcome aboard, Jeff. 
There will be some changes coming after May 22.  I 
will be stepping down as chief.  I want to spend 
more time with my family and take care of some 
health issues.  I would like to welcome Brad Busse 
as the new chief.  Fire Fighter’s Picnic tickets are 
available to purchase from any fire fighter and our 
picnic is coming up on the weekend of June 26 - 28. 

Thank you, 
  Chief Mike Pautz 

Join Hands Day  
Saturday, May 2nd, 9am 
At the Reedsville Manor 

431 Madison Street, Reedsville 
 

Sponsored by the Catholic Knights Branch 80, Reedsville & 
the Webelos Den from Cub Scout Pack 3919, Reedsville. 
We will be washing windows, cleaning garages, and doing 
jobs for the elderly who reside at the manor.  Light refresh-
ments will be provided.  Questions please call Kathy Kasper 
at 920-973-3622.  Please bring a broom, pail, and rags. 

May 2009 

Don’t Forget the Reedsville Area 

VILLAGE WIDE RUMMAGE SALES 

May 8th & 9th 

Maps available at the Corner House.   

Sponsored by the Reedsville Lioness 

Lioness Brat Fry both days 

At the Knights of Columbus Clubhouse 

10am - 2pm 

Good Eats for a Good Cause! 

Patrick’s Patches 
A Mission of Holy Family Parish 

To Aid the Needy 

 
Location:  Holy Family School Basement 

682 Menasha Street, Reedsville 
Open Sundays 11am - 12:30pm 
Closed all Holiday Weekends 

 
We are accepting donations of clean, gently used 
clothing of all sizes, linens, blankets, kitchen items, 
books, toys, decorative items, furniture, appliances, 
etc.  We also accept rummage sale leftovers. 

You may bring your donations to Patrick’s Patches 
on Sundays during our open hours or call Jerry and 
Judy Reis @ 754-4270 or Bob and Mary Jo Campana 

@ 754-4890 to make other arrangements. 



Preservation of St. Mary’s 
Things are changing at the Historical  
Building at 615 Menasha Street.  We  

constructed a storage room, powder room, 
and have updated the bathrooms.  We are 
reminding everyone that the building is 
available for family gatherings, showers, 
weddings, dinners, wakes, and concerts.  
Please call 754-4370 for more details. 

Travis William Bubolz Memorial 

Brat Fry 

Saturday, May 9th 

10am - 2pm 

Piggly Wiggly in Brillion 
 

Y 100 will be broadcasting live from the brat fry. 
Proceeds going to First Candle of SIDS research, in loving 
memory of Travis.  In July 2008 our precious son, Travis, 
passed away from Sudden Infant Death Syndrome (SIDS).   
It is a devastating loss with which our family continues to 

struggle.  We want to take a proactive step by supporting First 
Candle, a national organization which promotes safe  

pregnancies and the survival of babies through the first years 
of life.  Watch for details of the first annual Travis William 
Bubolz Memorial Day at TJ’s Sports Bar & Grill in Manito-
woc on July 11, 2009.  There will be entertainment, volleyball, 
raffles and a motorcycle ride.  Proceeds go to First Candle. 

For information, please contact Stacie Robinson -  
920-482-8015 or email at bbubolz@charter.net 

Beauty Made Easy - For You 

Skin care packed with multiple benefits.   
Special offers you don’t want to miss.   

Free samples so you can try before you buy.   
Free makeovers and expert tips.  Shop at your  
convenience with my personal delivery.   

No crowds.  No parking hassles.  No drain on your 
gas tank.  What better way to get all  

your skin care and makeup!   
Contact me today!   

Amanda Schermetzler 
Independent Beauty Consultant  - 920-639-3065 

www.marykay.com/aschermetzler 

The Reedsville FACTS (Family and Community 
Town Hall Supper) members are gathering support 
for the Parents Who Host Lose the Most Campaign.  
The campaign is designed to raise awareness about 
the illegal use of drugs and alcohol among young 
adults under the age of 21.  It is ILLEGAL to  

purchase, provide or pour alcohol for anyone under 
the age of 21 other than your own children.  With 
graduation parties just around the corner, these  
supporters want to share this message with the  

entire community. 
 

The following is a list of parents and community members 
who have pledged to encourage youth  

to be substance-free by: 

• Hosting only alcohol, tobacco and other drug-free  

parties for them. 

• Not allowing their child(ren) or their friends to  

possess or consume alcohol, tobacco, and other drugs  
on their property. 

• Discouraging their child(ren) from attending  
unsupervised parties. 

 
Mary Gilsdorf & Daniel Gilsdorf 
Amy Lorrigan 
Larry Boettcher & Judy Boettcher 
Dan Lensmire & Lisa Lensmire 
Nate Bremer & Kim Bremer 
Gary Brochtrup & Nancy Brochtup 
Michelle Butturini 
Jim Gilson & Connie Gilson 
Tami Bloemer 
Carl Hagenow & Ruth Hagenow 
Cindy Isajiw & Dave Isajiw 
Tom Wenzel & Linda Wenzel 
Michael Wasmuth & Carrie Wasmuth 
Jeff Oswald & Sandy Oswald 

Lori Lensmeyer 
Jan Willems & Jack Willems 
Carmen Davis 
Mark and Patty Haelfrisch 
Mary Jo Krahn 
 
 
Pledge cards and yard signs are available at the Reedsville 
School offices or by calling 683-4155.  Parents Who Host 
Lose the Most Campaign is sponsored by Healthiest Mani-
towoc County 2010 and the Drug Free Communities Grant 
for Manitowoc County.  Show our Youth that you care.   

THE 2nd ANNUAL 

SPRING    GALLOP 

At 

 SUNRISE HORSE FARM 

 17226 Limekiln Road, Reedsville 

920-772-4135 

 

   SATURDAY, MAY 16TH, 2009  
  11 A.M. - 4 P.M. 

FOOD SERVED BY COLLEEN'S CAFE                        CHILDREN'SGAMES 

VENDORS                                                                    RAFFLE ITEMS 

MUSIC                                                                   SILENT AUCTION 

HORSE RIDES...AND MUCH, MUCH MORE!   

DEMONSTRATIONS:                     ROPING - 11:30              

SOAP MAKING - 1:00                  HOOF TRIMMING - 2:30                     

OUR PROGRAM IS FREE OF CHARGE 

AND OPERATES SOLELY ON YOUR CONTRIBUTIONS 
 



Reedsville Area Garden Club 
 

The Reedsville Area Garden Club met at the Reedsville Historical Building 
last week to make plans for the 2009 summer activities. 

The meeting was called to order by chairwoman, Diane Geiger.  The  
following are the variety of topics discussed: 

• Members will maintain public gardens in the area:  the park,  
nature trail, east end garden, historical building garden, and  

develop new areas. 
• Develop a money-making event to help pay for expenses.  Sell  
black-eyed susans, sedums, coreopsis, and other plants at a plant  

sale in late May or early June. 
• Develop a “Plant a Pot” campaign in the area.  People and businesses 

will be invited to pay for plants and materials for a “Plant a Pot”  
effort.  If anyone is wiling to contribute contact 754-4224 or 754-4370. 
• It was decided to use purple, deep pink, and white for the color  
scheme of flowers this summer.  People my contact Theresa  

for suggestions at 754-4370. 
• A Basic Gardening Techniques Seminar is set for Saturday, May 16th 

at 9:45am in the Historical Building.  The cost is $5 and another  
seminar may be planned in the future.  This will be a good opportunity for 
residents to get things planted for the season.  Call 754-4370 if interested.   
• Garden Club will meet again on Tuesday, April 28th at 6:45pm at the 

Historical Building located at 615 Menasha Street.  Come at 6pm if 
you wish to help with the gardens at the Historical Building.  New  
members are always welcome!  Any questions - call 754-4224. 

• Several fun/educational events were discussed for the members this 
summer.  These will be finalized at our next meeting. 

7th Annual Co-Ed Adult Kickball Tournament 

Come Celebrate 25 years of  

Reedsville Flames Youth Football 

 
Friday, June 19th & Saturday, June 20th 
At the Reedsville Softball Diamond 
Entry fee - $40 with 100% pay out. 

 
Kickball games start Friday night and go through Saturday. 

***New this year*** 
We will have adult backyard games such as:  washer toss, 
ladder toss, Frisbee stick, bocce ball, and bean bags. 
Registration on Saturday at noon for the games. 

Games start at 1pm. 
 

Saturday afternoon we will have a DJ  
with a Street Dance starting at 3pm. 

 
All proceeds go toward the Reedsville Flames Youth  

Football Team for equipment. 
 

We are looking forward to seeing all former Flames 
coaches and players for a great opportunity for a reunion.   

 
For more information contact:   

Cory at 920-754-4092 or Ryan at 920-905-0356 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

TORNADO AWARENESS 
 
The Reedsville Fire Department wants to remind 
everyone that April is National Tornado Awareness 
Month.  We also want inform everyone that the 

emergency weather siren is currently out of  

service.  The Fire Department, along with the  
Village Board, is looking into options and prices to 

replace the old outdated siren. 

 
In the event of severe weather the Fire Department 
will send its emergency vehicles throughout the fire 
district to warn residents.  However, everyone is  
encouraged to remain alert and listen to weather  

reports via the television and/or radio. 
-Reedsville Fire Department 

LIVE IN CONCERT 

DRUID’S TABLE 
Singing and playing Celtic  

(Irish ) & Traditional  Music 
Friday, July 10, 2009 at 7:00 p.m. 
at St. Patrick Historical Building  

in Maple Grove,  
corner  of  Country Hwy. G and Taus Rd. 
Sponsored by The Friends of St. Patrick’s 

Adult tickets - $10 in advance 
$12 at the door 

Children  $4 - children 5 and under free. 
Tickets available at Dr. Freud’s South 8th St. 

Manitowoc, or mail to Friends... Box 435 
Reedsville, WI 54230 

Brats, Hamburgers, Refreshments,  
Desserts available on the grounds  



 I write this letter not as the superintendent of your school, but as a  
resident of the Reedsville School District.  In my three plus decades in educa-
tion I have lived in five communities.  I can say, without reservation, I’ve 
never been prouder to be a resident of a school district than I am today. 
 In the past several months we have heard the names Herbert Hoover 
and Franklin Roosevelt more times than any time in my life.  We have been 
told countless times that the current economic climate is the worst in eighty 
years.  We learned about massive lay-offs on the coasts and in the Rust Belt of 
the country.  Then, like a rolling fog, the news of lay-offs spread to neighbor-
ing states, then to neighboring counties, and then to our friends and family 
here at home. 
 At the same time, due to shortsighted legislation passed some fifteen 
years ago, your school found its very survival in question.  Additionally, the 
sixty year-old high school needed upgrades and was threatened by a  
deteriorating wall meant to protect it from the surrounding creek.  It seemed as 
though a “Perfect Storm” was hovering above the district. 
 And then, April 7 arrived.  In a process, developed in Greek city states 
long before Christ was born, our residents stepped into the voting booth and 
made critical decisions about the future of their school.   
 As I write this letter, one week after the election, I am still over-
whelmed by the results.  None of us are immune from the impact of the cur-
rent recession.  Yet, a majority of our residents voted to increase their taxes so 
their school could not only survive, but thrive.  I stand in awe to your commit-
ment. 
 To those who voted no on one or both of the questions, I say thank 
you for voting.  It was very important that people express their opinion on the 
future of our school and I’m confident that your decision was deliberate and 
justified.  One of our country’s early leaders once said that democracy was the 
worst form of government, unless you compared it to all of the other forms.  
I’ve been in the minority countless times in my life and, although at times 
have been very disappointed, when I think of the thousands and thousands of 
men and women who have paid the ultimate price in defense of our form of 
government, I can live with the results. 
 So, the people have spoken; the die is cast.  Because of your courage 
in the face of adversity, your school will not just survive, but will be better 
suited to address the needs of our children, so as to prepare them for the jobs 
in the global economy of the 21st century.   
 For in the end, it is about our children.  Every generation wants a bet-
ter life for the next generation.  Your vote last Tuesday kept intact the 150 
year, unbroken string of commitments to educating our youth in the Reedsville 
School District.  
 Congratulations.    -Robert Scrivner 

Reedsville Sportsmen’s Club  

Youth Trap Program 
Open to kids from the 6th grade to 12th grade. 
Tuesday, May 5th through Tuesday, May 26th 
Participant just needs a gun, the birds and shells 

are provided by the club. 
Contact Gerald Fischer @ 901-3907 or  

Joe Hoyer @ 754-4258 

Promoting Skin Care 
Aching to enjoy the warm springtime weather? 
Even though the sun’s rays feel amazing after a 
cold, dreary Wisconsin winter and provides our 
bodies with vitamin D, the sun does more harm 
than good when giving you a summertime 
glow. 
 
Skin cancer is the most common form of cancer 
that affects around one million Americans each 
year. It is necessary to take precaution when 
going out into the sun. 
 
The most common forms of skin cancer are 

called basal cell and squamous cell. These 
types of cancer form like any other cancer; a 
group of abnormal cells begin to form and grow 
at a rapid pace. Eventually, this forms a tumor. 
 
Basal cell and squamous cell cancers rarely 
spread. These types of skin cancers are very 
curable; however, they must be caught early. If 
left too long, the lesion may get larger, which 
would require more tissue to be removed. 
 
The most serious form of skin cancer is called 
malignant melanoma because this cancer forms 
in the melanocytes. Melanocytes are cells that 
make melanin, which is a chemical that makes 
skin tan and protects the deep layers of tissue 
from the sun. Melanoma tumors can be brown, 
black or have no color at all. Melanoma can 
almost always be treated, but as with other  
cancers, the earlier it is detected the better, 
since it has the ability to spread and become 
more deadly. 
 
Those at greatest risk for skin cancer are people 
with fair skin that sunburns easily; people with 
blonde or red hair with blue or green eyes; and 
those who have already been diagnosed with 
skin cancer. You should be cautious if you have 
a sore that doesn’t heal because this can be 
linked to basal cell carcinoma, or if a mole hap-
pens to change in color, size or shape. 
 
To decrease your chance of getting skin cancer, 
follow these four steps: wear sunscreen every 
day even if it is cloudy, limit sun exposure, 
avoid the times between 10 a.m. and 2 p.m. 
when the sun is strongest, and watch your skin 
for anything unusual. 
 
Following these steps will not only reduce your 
risk of skin cancer but will also decrease the 
chance of wrinkles and leathery skin, keeping 
your skin looking young and fresh. 
 
Denise Brilliant is a nurse practitioner at 

Aurora Health Center in Reedsville. To sched-

ule an appointment, call (920) 754-4337. 

Aurora Health Care is a not-for-profit health 

care provider and a national leader in efforts to 

improve the quality of health care. 



Notes from the Village Hall 
 

Election Results:   April 7, 2009   421 Total Voters 
 
Village President:  Bill Lorrigan 364 votes 
Village Trustees:   Jerome Reis 349  votes 
Ritalyn Schuh 65 votes   (New Member) 
Andrew Bubolz 50 votes   (New Member) 
         
Thank You:  On behalf of the Village Board, Village Employees and 
citizens of the Village, 
I would like to thank Brad Busse and Robert Campana for their time 
and energy while on the Village Board.  We all wish you well on your 
future plans. 
 
Bicycle Registration:  All bicycles must be registered.  To obtain the 
license, flag down a Village Police Officer.  A $2.00 fee covers a  
one-time registration.   
 
Curfew:  Any person under the age of 18 unaccompanied by a parent 
or legal guardian may not be out and about between 11:00 PM - 6:00 
AM Sunday through Thursday and 12:00 PM - 6:00 AM Friday and 
Saturday.   
 
Open Book:  The assessment roll for the Village of Reedsville will be 
open for inspection on May 4, 2009 from 4:00 pm to 6:00 pm in the 
hall of the Reedsville Municipal Building, 217 Menasha St., Reedsville.  
To schedule a time to discuss an assessment with the Village assessor, 
Please contact the Village Clerk-Treasurer at 920-754-4371 during  
normal business hours.         
 
Board of Review:  The Village of Reedsville will hold its first meeting 
on May 19, 2009 from 2:00 PM to 4:00 PM, in the hall at the  
Reedsville Municipal Building, 217 Menasha Street, Reedsville, WI.  
Please contact the Clerk/Treasurer at 754-4371 for the procedural  
requirements if you want to appear before the Board. 
 
Vehicle Nuisance:  It is illegal  for any partially dismantled, non  
operating, wrecked, junked, unregistered or discarded vehicles to be 
placed or stored on any public or private property within the Village 
limits for a period of longer than five (5) days, unless said vehicles are 
stored within an enclosed building. This ordinance does not apply to 
property zoned for the sale or repair of vehicles.  Having a vehicle  
behind your garage or under a tarp does not meet the requirement  
of an enclosed building. 
 
Open Burning/Fire Pits:  Controlled burning must be located off the 
public street pavement or street gutter, must be as least fifteen (15’) 
from any lot line and may not be less than fifteen feet (15’) from any 
building.  Only clean wood may be used in fire pits and flames cannot 
extend more than two feet (2’) above the pit.  All fires must be  
monitored by a responsible person until the fire has extinguished  
itself completely.  Persons utilizing and maintaining outdoor fires  
shall be responsible for any liability resulting from any damage  
caused by their fire. 
 
Reminder – Pool Owners:  You must document, in writing, the  
starting and ending meter readings and the dates when filling the pool 
to qualify for the swimming pool discount. 
 
Use Permits for ATV & Golf Carts expired on December 31st.  To 
obtain a new permit you must show proof of insurance and pay the 
$20.00 fee.  The 2009/2010 permits can be purchased at Jim’s Service 
& Car Wash, 305 Manitowoc St. 

CHANGE YOUR BRAIN, CHANGE YOUR LIFE 

On March 28, 2009, Nature's Sunshine held a  
seminar in Kohler featuring the work of Daniel Amen, 

M.D.  Dr. Amen is a clinical neuroscientist,  
psychiatrist and brain enhancement expert and is the 
medical director of the world renowned Amen clinics.   

Over the past 14 years the Amen Clinics have  
performed over 25,000 brain SPECT studies for  
psychiatric indications.  SPECT stands for single  

emission computed tomography and measures blood 
flow and activity patterns in the brain.  It basically 
tells three things:  areas of the brain that work well, 
areas of the brain that work too hard and areas of 
the brain that do not work hard enough.  So, what 
does that all mean?  Dr. Amen says it best.. "Giving 
someone the diagnosis of major depression is akin to 

giving patients the diagnosis of chest pain.   
Unfortunately, in psychiatry we give people simple 

diagnoses, such as major depression, ADD, or bipolar 
disorder, that represent symptoms without  
understanding the richness of the potential  

underlying causes.  This leads to overly simplistic 
treatments that make some better and many worse.  
Our brain imaging work has classified 6 different 
types of ADD and 7 different types of anxiety and 
depression."  Dr. Amen stated that when you see 

someone behaving poorly it may not be their  
upbringing or environment (directly) but a matter of 
the brain not working properly.  Dr. Amen stresses 
the importance of exercise, healthy foods and  

supplements, getting enough sleep, and continuing to 
learn.  Dr. Amen conducted a 90-day trial using  

Nature's Sunshine Products with a before and after 
scan on the participants.  We saw the scans and the 
results were amazing.  Personally, I know two people 
that have been to Dr. Amen's clinic, have had the 

scans and have seen tremendous results.    
 

You can learn more about Dr. Amen's work at 
www.amenclinics.com 

 
For more information on this topic, there is a CD  

and booklet available.  
Contact me at: 

Roadway To Health 
Mary Ellen Kiel 
920-772-4135 

maryellen@mynsp.com 
www.mynsp.com/maryellen 

 
May specials - Brain Protex - 25% off retail price 



Meadow Brook Court 

North 6th Street 
Several Nice Sites Available 

One Home for Sale 

If interested please call owner,  
Ron Urban - 920-754-4508 

Plan Now for Events at Fox & Hounds 
 

• Mother’s Day Buffet on May 10th 
Soup/Salad Bar, Broasted Chicken, Beef Tips,  

Hot/Cold Shrimp, Potatoes, and Desserts.  - $9.95 
Call ahead to make reservations.   
No group is too small or big. 

• Sunday, May 24th - Bohemian Dinner.  Don’t miss 
this great treat and good food.  Buffet - $9.95 
with pork loin, sauerkraut, potato dumpling, sour 

cabbage, and poppy seed desserts.   
 

Remember we cater graduation parties, showers,  
birthdays, pre-wedding parties, and more.   

Call now - 754-4086 

Corner House News 
We can hardly wait to get things planted.  We will be 
planting tomatoes, peppers, marigolds, spikes, lime 
green sweet potato vines, and geraniums in April. 

Plan now for Mother’s Day the week of the 6th -10th.  
We will have many hanging baskets with a variety of 
flowers, Regis begonia, fushcheas, impatients, petunias, 

ivy geraniums, and more.   
We also have patio pots, annuals, perennials,  

and plants such as mums and tulips. 
Mother’s and Grandmother’s love fresh flowers  

such as corsages, centerpieces, upright  
containers or bunches of flowers.   

A home is not quite complete without flowers  
inside and out.  Call today 754-4370 to order for 

Mother’s Day, and we deliver. 
Memorial Day - May 25th.  Remember your loved ones 
gone with flower pots, flowers for the ground, wreaths 

and crosses.  We have them.  Order today. 
Graduation is coming up.  Give flowers to brighten up 

the event.  Call Corner House 754-4370. 

 

Brillion West-Haven Assisted Living Facility 
 

The Brillion West Haven Assisted Living facility is located at 
220 Achievement Drive. We opened our doors at the end of  
October, 2008 and admitted our first resident to our Memory 

Care Unit in Nov. 2008.  Brillion West Haven has 28  
apartments and 4 different floor plans and sizes to choose from.  
The Memory Care Unit has 13 apartments and serves residents 
with moderate to severe Dementia / Alzheimer's.  Assistance 
with  dressing, ambulating, personal hygiene, bathroom  

hygiene,  safety issues, activities and much more are provided 
daily.  Our meals served 3 times a day are all home cooked and 
nutritious snacks are provided throughout the day.  Our cooking 
club has proudly produced their first batch of homemade egg 
noodles and most recently baked a traditional Easter Bread 
baked in tin cans and covered with a creamy frosting.   

Fun to watch and good to eat. 
     Brillion West-Haven also has 15 Assisted Living apartments.  
Services listed above are offered daily to all our residents.  

Residents level of ability to take care of themselves widely vary 
from resident to resident. What is important to know about  
Brillion West-Haven is that “you don’t have to be able to take 
care of  yourself”.  Brillion West-Haven is licensed to offer  
care as close to a nursing home as possible for an Assisted  
Living. Also, our mission is to ensure that as our residents 
change, we can modify our care to meet their needs up to and 

including end of life services. 
     Our community has competitive rates, but there is no  
competition with the services we provide.  You will be  

pleasantly surprised  with our new rates. 
      We welcome you to stop in and see for yourself  the  

friendliest staff with the most attentive care anywhere.  Have a 
safe and happy Spring. For more information call 756-9100.  

Pre-Season Sale! 
Lawnboy Walk-Behind  

Mower Sale! 
21” Aluminum Deck, Self Propelled, Side Dis-
charge, Rear Bag, Mulch Honda Engine - $549.00 
  
21” Steel Deck, Self-Propelled, Side Discharge, 
Rear Bag, Mulch with electric start Honda Engine 
- $549.00 
  
21” Steel Deck, Self-Propelled, Side Discharge, 
Rear Bag, Mulch Honda Engine - $479.00 
  
21” Steel Deck, Self-Propelled, Side Discharge, 
Rear Bag, Mulch, Tecumseh Engine - $369.00 

 While Supplies Last!! 

 VALU*PRO 

POWER CENTER 

202 Industrial Drive, Reedsville 

920-754-4400 

 

We will also be in the Village Wide Rummage 

Sales May 8th & 9th.  Stop on by. 

The next Reedsville News Deadline is May 22nd.  Email your  

submissions to ragd@reedsville.org or send them to the Village 

Clerk Treasurer’s office, 217 Menasha Street. 


